

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

February 29, 2024

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We will begin Dr. Seuss Week on Monday. A schedule of events was sent home last week, and it is also posted on the school website. If you have any questions feel free to call the office.

- Mar. 4 11:50 AM Dismissal
- Mar. 4-5 40 Hours Devotion
- Mar 4-8 Dr. Seuss Week
- Mar. 8 Read-A-Thon ends
- Mar. 10 Daylight Savings Time Begins
- Mar. 11 NO SCHOOL/Professional Development Day

Thank you to our 8th grade class for their participation in the National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP) test. The data collected is released as the Nation's Report Card, which provides information about student achievement to educators, parents/guardians, policymakers, and the public.

The HSA is still looking for new members, so please contact the office if you are interested or have any questions. Thank you to all those who have already joined for next year. We welcome any help; no amount is too small!

Please continue to pray for Father Ken as he works towards a full recovery. Our school is so blessed to have such amazing families!

Warmest Regards,

Lori Hodder

Principal